
Membership Dues Corrections 

Town Hall Meeting - Victoria 
For several years, the Phoenix payroll system has not only disrupted our members’ pay, but it 

has also been collecting incorrect amounts of membership dues. Nearly 150,000 workers have 

been affected by this issue.  

After a lengthy delay, the government has brought changes to its system that allow for the 

correct amount in dues to be paid. PSAC members will begin to see the correct amount on their 

paycheques starting November 14th. For more information and a FAQ visit psacunion.ca/dues 

All members are invited to attend this meeting where Jamey Mills, Regional Executive Vice 

President, will make a presentation and answer general questions about the process. 

 October 25, 2018 – refreshments at 5:30PM, 

presentation and Q&A begins at 6:00PM 

 Coast Harbourside – 146 Kingston Street, Victoria  

In order to help us plan for food, please RSVP to BraggP@psac-afpc.com 

with any dietary restrictions. 

Note we are unable to answer members' specific questions about their dues. PSAC staff in the 

membership section have access to that information and can be contacted at 

www.psacunion.ca/membership-dues-inquiries-form 


